
 
Lone Oak is rooted in tradition over many generations of alumni who have graduated from 

Lone Oak High School. Many of our alumni faithfully serve our children as teachers or 
administrators, carrying on the excellence in education for which Lone Oak is well known. 

 
Lone Oak has third and fourth generation Lone Oak graduates still in the area. The Lone 

Oak Education Foundation wants to celebrate those traditions and memories that so many 

people cherish. We want to help connect and build those relationships of the present, as 
well as the past. 

 
Education comes in many forms. Today’s students attending Lone Oak ISD, should have the 

opportunity to learn the history behind the individual schools they attend, and the school 
district through which they are served. Stories of the past are not only interesting, but they 

can be inspiring, surprising and many times, very funny... although, what is funny now, may 

not have seemed so funny back then! 
 

The Education Foundation has established a LOHS Alumni Committee, representing 
different generations of Lone Oak graduates. They will be working on generating ideas to 

connect all Lone Oak alumni through events, activities, and various forms of 
communications.  

 

 If you are a Lone Oak High School alumni, please share some very general information with 

the Alumni Committee, so they can notify and include you in those events. We would love 

to hear from you whether you are near or far!  
 

Our alumni present us with a unique opportunity to build a foundation 
of support to be a strong public school. 

 
 

Feel free to share your favorite stories of the past with us at alumni@loisdef.org 
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